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Oregon’s Vote-by-mail system has made it possible for 20 years for many more 

eligible voters to submit ballots than would be possible if voters were required to 

travel to polling sites. This includes people who might lack transportation or have 

physical conditions limiting mobility, or simple circumstances of everyday life that 

coincidentally intervene on the one day that voting would otherwise be offered at a 

polling site. Democracy is strongest when the greatest numbers of eligible voters 

have a voice in elections by casting ballots. Oregon needs to continue the vote-by-

mail system for elections. 


